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8  December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Important Notice - Friday SLT Detention Policy  
 
We are writing to inform you about an important update to our school's detention policy, specifically 
related to Friday Senior Leadership Team (SLT) detentions.  
 
Starting 15th December 2023, students who fail to attend a detention twice will be required to attend a 
Friday SLT detention from 3:00 pm to 4:00 pm. This adjustment has been implemented to provide 
students with a dedicated opportunity to reflect on their behaviour and make positive choices moving 
forward.  
 
The Friday SLT detention serves as a structured environment for students to consider the 
consequences of their actions and to reinforce the importance of following our school's code of 
conduct. Our goal is to support students in developing a sense of responsibility and accountability for 
their behaviour.  
 
We understand the importance of open communication between home and school, and we encourage 
you to discuss this change with your child. We believe that your involvement and support play a crucial 
role in reinforcing the values we aim to instil in our students.  
 
If your child is assigned a Friday SLT detention, please ensure they attend punctually, we appreciate 
your cooperation in helping them understand the significance of this opportunity for reflection and 
growth.  
 
We value your partnership in promoting a positive and respectful school environment.   
 
Thank you for your understanding and collaboration.  
 
Your sincerely,  
  

 
Mr S. Ireland  
Assistant Headteacher 
 


